
The Class of '48 wishes to extend its sincere appreciation to you,

the faculty of our Alma Mater, for all that you have done for us during

our high school years. It is you who have given us the foundations for

newer, more wonderful experiences to come. We beg your forgiveness

for the trying times we've caused you, and hope that your occasional

recollections of the Class of '48 will be as pleasant as our memories

of you and Scotch Plains High School.
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LANGUAGE

TOP ROW, LEFT TO RIGHT:
Wilford S. Johnson, Lafayette
College, B.A.; Leonora Rossi,
Montclair Stare Teachers Col-
lege, B.A.; Thomas i. Limoli,
Rutgers University, B.S. in Phys-
ical Ed., Panzer College; Mary
A. Gait, Rutgers University,
B.S., Rutgers University, Ed.M.;
Edith M. Higgins, New York
State College for Teachers, B.A.,
Columbia University, M.A.;
Edith Louise Pitcher, Smith Col-
lege, B.A., Middlebury College,
M.A.
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